
July, 2024
Dear Boyertown Area Senior High School Parents/Guardians:

In our Boyertown Area Senior High’s (BASH) ongoing effort to be green, we have made all of
our letters in the first summer mail accessible via our BASH website (Click Here). This link will
allow you to access the following letters:

July Letters:
● BASH Parent/Guardian - Principal Coffee Letter (All)
● Math Supplies Letter (All)
● Nurse Medication Letter (All)
● Freshman Career Portfolio Letter (Freshman)
● Sophomore Career Portfolio Letter (Sophomores)
● Junior Career Portfolio Letter (Juniors)
● Seniors Career Portfolio Letter (Seniors)
● BCTC Calendar (BCTC Students)
● Sophomore BCTC HPE II Letter (BCTC Sophomores Only)
● Armed Forces Letter (Sophomores and Juniors)
● Vaping Repercussions/Update (All)

August Letters:
● BASD Limerick Letters (All) [forthcoming in mid-August]
● Pest Management Letter (All) [forthcoming in mid-August]
● Freshman Link Crew Orientation Letter (Freshman) [Forthcoming in early August]
● 1:1 Laptop Letter (All) [forthcoming in mid-August]
● BASD Asbestos Information Letter (All) [forthcoming in mid-August]

Should you wish to have hard copies of these letters mailed to your home address, please
contact the BASH main office at (610) 369-7435. If you have any questions relative to the
informational letters, please feel free to contact your student’s grade level principal. Thank you
and have a great school year!

Sincerely,

Jared K. Sparks, Ed. M.
Principal

https://www.boyertownasd.org/Page/1269

